
  

 

Mr Graeme Walker Date: 02 December 2022 
planning@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk Your Ref: 

 Our Ref: 
LA01/2017/0689/F; 
LA01/2018/0446/LBC 

 (Please quote at all times) 
 
Dear Mr Walker 
 
NOTICES OF OPINION – Londonderry Hotel/Atlantic Bar, Portrush – 
LA01/2017/0689/F and LA01/2018/0446/LBC 
 
I refer to your correspondence of 27 October 2022 and 11 November 2022 enclosing 
the Department’s Notices of Opinion in relation to the above applications and 
providing extension of time for Council to consider whether it requests an opportunity 
to appear before and be heard by the Planning Appeals Commission, or a person 
appointed by the Department for the purpose of a hearing. 
 
I can advise that Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council Planning Committee, 
at its meeting held on 23 November 2022 resolved not to request an opportunity to 
appear before and be heard by the Planning Appeals Commission, or a person 
appointed by the Department for the purpose of a hearing. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Denise Dickson 
Head of Planning 
     

Planning Department 
Cloonavin 
66 Portstewart Road 
COLERAINE 
BT52 1EY 


